Development

The DHA received a $34 million HOPE VI grant from HUD to do demolition and new
development on the footprint of what was formerly known as Longview Place. The new
development is now called Wabash Crossing and there have been three phases of construction
completed. This development is a mixed finance project which includes a combination of Public
Housing units, Low Income Housing Tax Credit units, Housing Choice Voucher units and
Market Rate units. There is a leasing office onsite and you can reach them at 217-428-4630.




